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A.  Commissioner Bob Solari, Chairman 
1.  US1 South County Signage 

(memorandum dated January 12, 2016) 242 
 

Chairman Solari reported that South County residents had expressed a strong interest 
in adding attractive, high quality signage at the entranceway to Indian River County, 
now that the new construction project on US 1, in South County, has been completed. 
 
A brief discussion ensued amongst the Commissioners regarding signage. 
 
Commissioners Flescher and Zorc wanted to see signage at all points of entry into the 
County. 
 
ON MOTION by Vice Chairman Flescher, SECONDED by Chairman Solari, the 
Board unanimously directed staff to look at all options for appropriate signage for 
Indian River County, with the idea that over time they may be placed at multiple 
locations.  


